Dear Parent/Carer

On Thursday 11th May we have our annual school photos.
This year, we have been asked by Hatchbox Photographs if parents could pre-register
children.

Please see the message below from Hatchbox:

School Photographs are being taken on Thursday 11th May and we require you to pre
register for photography day ... simply scan this QR code (at the bottom of the page)
to register.

Scan the QR code and enter the information required, so when the photographs are
uploaded, you will get instant access to your child's own unique gallery.

If you pre register you receive a 10% off code, automatically available at the
basket (for orders over £25).

If you would like a family photo of your children with siblings that do not attend our school,
please come to the school hall at 8.30am for these photographs to be taken. Please do not
arrive earlier as they will be still setting up.

As class photographs are to be taken on this day too, we ask that children wear winter
uniforms with school ties for these photos please.

If your child has PE on this day, please can they come into school wearing their winter
uniform and bring their PE kits to change into.

To access the QR code, open the camera on your smart device (iPhones/iPads or android),
hold it over the QR code below and open the website it takes you to.
It would be great if these are done today if possible.

Thank you

Mr McDonald
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